
What Can You Do To Help 

Your Child Stay On The 

Path To Positive Behavior? 

 
*   Ask your child each day about                                                                                         

     his/her day at school. 

 

*   Make sure your child is ready 

     every day. Ensure a good night’s 

     sleep. 

 

*    Provide a quiet time and space 

      for your child to do homework 

      quietly. 
 

*    Communicate frequently with  

     your child’s teacher. 

 
*    Encourage your child to use  

      appropriate language and tone. 

 
*    Practice positive phrases with  

      your child such as: “Thank You,” 

      “Excuse Me,” and “I’m Sorry.” 

 
*    Be a visible part of your child’s 

      school day. Attend PTC meetings, 

      and other school activities as  

      your schedule allows. 

 

P.B.I.S. Team 

At 

Colby Elementary 
 

Dr. Steve Kolden – Superintendent/Principal 

Mrs. Donna Schmidt – School Counselor 

Mrs. Brenda Medenwaldt – 4th Grade 

Mrs. Jennifer Peterson – 3rd Grade 

Mrs. Jean Rosemeyer – 2nd Grade 

Mrs. Sara Voss – Kindergarten 

Mrs. Kathy Rannow – Special Education 

Mrs. Lisa Brill – Title 1 

Mrs. Jean Hornick – Teacher Assistant 

Mrs. Sharon Archambo –Teacher Assistant 
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Parent Guide to 

P.B.I.S. 

 

P ositive 

   B ehavior 

       I nterventions & 

           S upports 

 

Colby Elementary 

School 

 
Pride In The Hive! 

 

 

 

 



What is Positive Behavior 

Interventions & Supports? 

 
P.B.I.S. (Positive Behavior 

Intervention & Supports) is a 

school-wide approach to discipline, 

establishing expectations, and 

developing a process to create a 

safe and more effective school. 

 

P.B.I.S. is a systems approach to 

enhancing the capacity of a school 

to educate all children by 

developing research-based, school 

wide, and classroom discipline 

systems. 

 

The process focuses on improving a 

school’s ability to teach and 

support positive behavior for all 

students. With P.B.I.S., 

instructional time is more 

effectively used for teaching and 

the overall school environment is 

calm and conducive to learning. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Three B’s  

At 

Colby Elementary 

 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Safe 

 

At Colby Elementary, our 

school’s expectations are: 
 

Be Respectful 
*  Follow directions the first time given 

*  Use appropriate school language,  

    tone, and voice 

*  Respect all  property 

 

Be Responsible 
*  Be ready to work with all needed 

     materials 

*   Actively participate 

*   Be an attentive listener 

 

Be Safe 

*  Keep hands and feet to yourself 

*   Remain in assigned location 

*   Enter/Exit in orderly fashion 

 

 

 

What Happens When Your 

Child Follows The Three B’s? 

 
When students follow these 

expectations, the educational plan can 

be implemented at its best. 

Students are taught (model, 

demonstrate, rehearse, or role-play) 

how to demonstrate positive behaviors 

through behavior expectation lesson 

plans. These are taught throughout the 

school environment including: 

 

*   Classroom 

*   Hallway 

*   Bathroom 

*   Lunchroom 

*   Playground 

*   Early Bird Setting (Gym) 

*   Assembly 

*   Bus 

 

Students will receive “Bee Slips” when 

displaying positive behaviors in these 

areas.  

Appropriately acknowledging and 

rewarding the positive behavior of 

students is among the most effective 

ways to decrease problematic behavior 

and essential to strengthening the 

repeated display of positive behavior in 

the school setting. 

 

 


